
 
 

 

 

Circular No. 20 of 2019 

6 August 2019 

 

Changes to the Approved Ports of APEX RBD 
Palm Olein Futures Contract 

Asia Pacific Exchange Pte. Ltd. and Asia Pacific Clear Pte. Ltd. would like to inform Members 
and participants of an addition to the list of Approved Ports in “Annex A APEX APPROVED 
PORT & APEX APPOINTED PTIS”.  

 

Effective from the date of this circular, for PF1910 and the contracts listed thereafter, Batam 
(Indonesia) will be added as a new approved port.  

Approved Port Location Premium/ Discount 
Batam, Indonesia Batam Discount 5 USD per MT 

 

A revised version of “Annex A APEX APPROVED PORT & APEX APPOINTED PTIS” may be 
found at https://www.asiapacificex.com/Products/Agricultural/Palm-Olein/77.html  

 

Please ensure that the appropriate members of staff within your organisation are advised of 
the contents of the circular. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT 

Commodities Product Business Division 
+65 6914 2839 
CPD@asiapacificex.com 
 


